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Distinguish Prof./Drs. Andro Pramana Witarto, Laily
Irfana, Jongky Hendro Prajitno, Hermina Novida,
Mohammad Subkhan, Yudith Annisa Ayu Rezkhita, Rio
Wironegoro, Muhammad Anas, Musa Ghufron, Sony

Wibisono Mudjanarko and Muhammad Miftahussurur:

We are contacting you as an author of one of the
manuscripts included in the special Supplement to be
published in the Journal "Gaceta Medica de Caracas’,
that Professor Muhammad Miftahussurur, MD, Ph.D. is
organizing.

Prof. Miftahussurur sent us 23 manuscripts one month
ago, however, since then we have no information or
communication from him. He does not answer our
emails.

We are worried and we look forward to contacting him, if
possible through his cellphone or Whatsup.

For the above-mentioned reason, we are contacting you to
ask for information in regard to Professor Muhammad
Miftahussurur

Best regards,

Dr. Manuel Velasco Dra. Anita Stern Israel
Editor in Chief Senior Editor



